
 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a note of clarification:  When sending lunch/breakfast money it is ok to send 

one check for multiple children even if they are in different buildings, but please 

attach a note specifying how many lunches and how many breakfasts you are 

purchasing for each child. If you have any questions, please call Sherry in Stickney 

(732-4221) or Jean in Corsica (946-5475).  Thanks for your cooperation in this 

matter. 

 

The Lion’s Club has collection buckets at both schools if you have old eyeglasses 

you wish to donate. 

 

We are still collecting Box Tops for Education, Campbell Soup labels and pop 

tabs. 

 

 Health Assessments:     Aurora / Douglas County Health Nurses will be at the 
Corsica and the Stickney Campus to provide screening on October 
8th  (information regarding health assessment screening was included in the 
school packets) 
  
FLU SHOTS:        Aurora / Douglas County Health Nurses  
Will be in Stickney the afternoon of October 22nd 

Will be in Corsica the morning of October 26th  
                 Information will be sent home with students at a later date 
 
Parent-Teacher Conferences: October 23rd 2:30-8:00pm at both campuses.  
School will dismiss at 2:00pm. 
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The federal education law put in place by the Elementary & Secondary 

Education Act (ESEA) requires that all parents in a Title I school be notified and 

given the opportunity to request information about the professional 

qualifications of classroom teachers instructing their child.  If you are interested 

in this information, you may send your request to the building principal who will 

provide a timely response. Thank you. 

 

There is a link to the Corsica & Stickney 

School Report Cards listed on the homepage 

on the CS website.  Once you click on the 

link you will see drop-down lists to choose  

from: pick –year, level, district, school-  

(Stickney and Corsica are still separate yet, 

you will need to do each one individually) 

 

click on   “View Report Card”    

   

You should get several pages of reports 

to review.  If you would prefer to see a                                                                                                                                                                             

hard copy of the report instead of viewing it  

electronically please stop in the Office at 

the Elementary or HS Building. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Drop-downs-
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Stickney will be 

separate yet 

Click here to view 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

3rd Grade visits Zaegel School 


